
From:
To: City Council
Subject: SCCC
Date: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 8:00:00 PM

Dear Friends.

The Sebastopol Community Cultural Center enriches my life, as well as my customers lives at The Next Record
Store, and my listeners lives at KRCB FM.

I won’t pretend to act like I have any idea what financial trouble The City of Sebastopol is having, but may I suggest
making cuts somewhere else.

SCCC is vital to not only Sebastopol, but the County of Sonoma, and my hometown, Santa Rosa.

Sincerely,

Doug & Barrett Jayne




